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To the Officers and Members of the Subordinate Chapters,

It will not be long before we again will congregate to hold our 109th Grand Chapter 
Sessions at the Delta Marriot Hotel in Toronto. You will be receiving shortly, if you 
have not already all the forms that you normally receive which include the Pre-
registration form and the All-in-One Event form. There are the events that you see 
from year to year but also there will be a couple of new events that we hope you 
will participate in and enjoy.

There is the Monday night entertainment, which this year is a “Monster Mash” 
dance featuring the spectacular, “Jimmy Mack.” You know I love Christmas and 
Harry Potter, but I also love Halloween. We did name our children, Jason, and Karey!
So come in your costumes and enjoy some Halloween treats. There will be the cash 
bar and remember this event is open to ALL, members, family, and friends!

Remember to bring your Travel cards to be put in the drum for our draw.
We will also be having a draw before each session where you could win for you and 
a chosen guest to enjoy VIP seating in the Chapter Room for the session, You, could 
be in a comfortable chair, with a pillow, blanket, foot stool, water and have a Past 
Grand Matron to be your Personal Page for the Session.
Of course, they will be those areas that we all enjoy, starting on Saturday, SiStars 
and Brothers Closet, the Basket Draws, the Vendors tables and of course please 
look to all the treasures to be found on the Project tables being held by our next 
Grand Family.
There are many reasons to come out to Grand Chapter Sessions, and we hope you 
will as the Order needs you.                            Always remember,” Because of you I 
believe in Angels!”
Fraternally, 

                                                                                        
Worthy Grand Matron
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